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I oppose this proposed law for many reasons. The state of Oregon compounded this 

mess with the passage of measure 110. The majority of those "experiencing 

homelessness" are there because of their own doing (bad life decisions). This bill 

does not address the bad actions (littering, public drug use, public sex acts, crapping 

in public, etc) they make that has a negative effect on the tax paying public. Nor does 

it require them to address thier bad behavior. Offering them services does not work 

as they choose that lifestyle and refuse services offered. You are destroying Oregon 

further with this bill. Jackson County is a cesspool of homelessness and has already 

been providing services which so many refuse. Our Bear Creek Greenway and 

Medford's Hawthorne Park have been plagued with this for years. This bill will allow 

an increase in the destruction of so many counties and cities.  

Also, hiding amendments to other laws in this bill is disingenuous to Oregon business 

owners and thier employees. You extremist and your alies in the legislature along 

with outside organizations pushing this bad law are the reason Oregon is in decline.  

 

Robert Dudley  


